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Good morning Chairman Vedaa and members of the Government and Veterans Affairs 
committee. For the record, my name is John Boyle. I am the director of the Facility 
Management Division within the Office of Management and Budget. Thank you for the 
opportunity to provide written testimony before your committee on SB 2146. 
 
The office of management and budget is in support of this work being completed and funding 
moving forward through the legislative process. This project has been included in the 
governor’s budget recommendations. 
 
Mr. Chairman that concludes my written testimony.  


